
-----Original Message----- 
From: Freda Page [mailto   
Sent: 22 May 2018 16:14 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I object to the stopping up or re-aligning of the road adjacent to Princes Parade. This 
is one of the few areas that we can drive, park and access the beach area with ease. 
It's a wonderful bit of road, albeit short, where folk like me with arthritic knees can get 
out and in a few paces sit on the sea wall. It would be such a shame to lose it, I 
realise this is a selfish reason to object to this proposal, but I do. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Laurence Page 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 




